

Angela O'Shea

From:

Ministers Office < Minister@transport.gov.ie>

Sent:

Wednesday 30 March 2022 16:24

To:

Angela O'Shea

Subject:

Ref: TTAS-MO-01495-2022

Categories:

[SharePoint] This message was saved in 'Council Meetings > Dungarvan-Lismore

COR-MGT-5 > Meeting Documents 2022 > 4. April 2022'

Our Ref: TTAS-MO-01495-2022

Dear Ms. O'Shea

On behalf of the Minister for Transport, Eamon Ryan, T.D., I wish to thank you for your correspondence regarding driving tests. As this is a matter under the remit of the Minister of State at the Department of Transport, Hildegarde Naughton, T.D., I have forwarded your correspondence to her office for attention. Any future queries regarding driving tests matters should be forwarded directly to ministernaughton@transport.gov.ie

With best wishes,

Naoise Grisewood

Private Secretary to Minister Ryan

The Minister is a Designated Public Official under the Regulation of Lobbying Act, 2015 (details available on www.lobbying.ie)

An Roinn Iompair

Department of Transport

Lána Liosain, Baile Átha Cliath, D02 TR60

Leeson Lane, Dublin, D02 TR60

www.gov.ie/transport

DIL.

An Roinn Iompair Department of Transport



Oifig an tAire Stáit | Office of the Minister of State

Ms. Honor Dunphy
Waterford City and County Council
City Hall The Mall
Waterford

30th March 2022

Ref: DTTAS-MOSN-00489-2022

Dear Ms. Dunphy,

On behalf of the Minister of State for Transport, Ms. Hildegarde Naughton, T.D., I wish to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 20th March 2022 regarding delay in driving tests. A further reply will issue to you as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely,

Chris Smith

Private Secretary to Minister of State Hildegarde Naughton

The Minister of State is a Designated Public Official under the Regulation of Lobbying Act, 2015 (details available on www.lobbying.ie)